
802 NE 5th Street
Dufur, OR 97021

541-467-2509 fax 541-467-2589

Your public schoois...
There's no better place to learn.

March 20, 2020

Dear Dufur School Supporters,

An amazing time we are living in!

As a result of the Governor's recent order/ Dufur School is working to develop educational support

materials. Our intent is to provide materials that will assist students moving forward in the core

academic areas. Teachers will not be grading and returning assignments in the traditional sense, instead

we will be providing opportunities of learning that can be completed at home. Teachers are in the

process of developing these materiais currently/ and plan to have them available by April 1.

Our number one concern is to insure that our students/ staff and community stay safe. The Covid-19

threat is very real, guidelines that are being provided from our state government need to be followed.

As such/ our staff meetings are being held online; many of the supplemental learning opportunities that

teachers provide will be online as well.

We are currentiy providing breakfast and lunch each day through Friday March 20. That service will

begin again on Monday March 30, and will continue until we return to school. We likely will use bus

routes to deliver food and possibly packets of educational materials.

Our current situation is challenging/ and yet an opportunity for growth as we!!. We look forward to

assisting our students/families in making the most of a challenging situation.

Please call if you have any questions, 541-467-2509.

Take Care/

Jack Henderson/ Superintendent

In partnership, we are dedicated to educational excellence and life iong learning, emphasizing communication, trust, and respect,


